
Our wonderful schools and local community will be 

holding events across Crowthorne to celebrate the 

coronation of King Charles III.

Edgbarrow student, Layla Richardson, is raising 

funds for a research expedition to one of the world’s 

poorest countries where she will collect data to 

monitor the decline of environment biodiversity.

This t-shirt was designed by Layla, to commemorate 

the coronation. Unique to Crowthorne, and available 

in child and adult sizes, is perfect to wear at 

coronation events and makes the ideal souvenir to 

remember where you were on the day King Charles 

III was crowned.

For every t-shirt sold, a percentage will be donated 

to your school.

Order forms will be sent by email from your school

Please return your forms before 31st March

Please contact Anita Richardson with any queries on

07889 383992

Coronation Day T-Shirts


